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From:

Sent;

To:

Subject:

Greg Orsini <mcsdgm@mckinleyvlllecsd.com>
Monday, February 18, 2019 5:32 PM
Hayes, Kathy
McKinleyvllle Incorporation

Kathy,

Please forward this on to the Board of Supervisors for the meeting tomorrow on this matter.

As a member of the community I would request the Board of Supervisors carefully consider the financial

impact to the county in trying to separate the revenue and expenses to the county for our town. Witout knowing

the actual majority consensus for incorporation in McKinleyville, it is my opinion that burdening the county and

your staff with tracking the revenue and expenses premature.

Thank you,

Greg Orsini

Concerned McKinleyville citizen


